17.

TAYLORS MISTAKE ROAD

Officer responsible Author
City Streets Manager Lorraine Wilmshurst, DDI 941-8662

The purpose of this report is to seek the Board approval for Council Officers to distribute the publicity
pamphlet and carry out further consultation on the roading work to be undertaken on Taylors Mistake
Road.

In 2000/01 work commenced on the reconstruction of Taylors Mistake Road. The first section from the
beach carpark to the first bend was completed and in 2002/03 funding is available to work on the next
stage.

The work consists of a road with a 6 metre carriageway for two lanes of traffic and a footpath on the
downhill side. Where it is possible, parking bays are being constructed.

Consultation for the next section has commenced with approaches being made to some residents
whose garages are on the west (hill) side of the road and may need to be removed to allow
construction to take place. The section to be constructed in this coming year is from the end of the
completed section and as far up to the second bend as is possible with the funding available.

The design work is starting but before progressing any further input from residents and the public is
required. (A plan is

Staff

Recommendation: That a publicity pamphlet be distributed to residents on Taylors Mistake
Road asking for their input into the design for the next stage of construction.

Chairman’s

Recommendation: That the recommendation be adopted.




